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Tuesday evening - 8:15 - »Dear Brutus" 

This week and next, the library will close at 5:B-5 p.m. 
This is on account of commencement activities. 

TODAY! CLEA..~ ALL LIBRARY RECORDS :of overdue books and fines. 

Baseball Schedule - May 20 
Gustavus Adolphus College vs. St.Cloud T.C. Here 

Track Schedule - May 23 
Conference track meet at Bemidji 

Tennis Schedule - May 20 
Gustavus Adolphus vs. St.Cloud T.C. Here 

The Science Club will hold a short meeting in the Physics 
Laboratory Wednesday at 4 o 1clock for the purpose of 
electing officers. This meeting will take the place of our 
regular meeting which was cancelled because of the 
Ceremonial Wednesday evening. 

Please return NOW all library books and other materials 
which you are not using. 

The regular meeting of the English Club will be held aft~r 
the pageant on Wednesday, May 20. Come as soon as the 
pageant is over. The meeting will begin at 8:30 o1 clock. 
There will be election of officers. Refreshments will be 
served. 

Pageant - ?:30 - Wednesday Evening - Sports Field 

Treasurers of all organizations should hand in their books 
by Frid.ay of this week--May 22. If this is impossible 
please arrange with Mrs. Day. 

WHiN YOU PACK TO GO HOME, remember the library will be 
pleased to get your PICTURE POSTAL CARDS. The writing will 
on them will be covered. up. They will make excellent 
additions to the postal car~ section of the Library1 s 
Picture File. 

All books are due by May 25. 

The Tala.ri1-Chronicle picnic 1s scheduled for Tuesday, May 26, 
at Talahi Lodge. All members of either staff who intend to 
go notify the · person in charge by May 22. · 

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

DO YOU WAi.~T A TALAHI? You are entitled to one if you have paiu your 
activity fee for all three quarters. If not, and you want one, y9u 
must pay 75¢ for each quarter that you paid no activity fee~ This 
may be paid. to anyone in the Tale.hi office. There are a few left. 
First come, first served. 



... 

Check your absences~ Only qne more make-up ,class this quarter. 
Remember the date and be there if you need to make up an absence. 
Wednesday, May 27, Fifth hour~ - Miss Case 

The Ninth Grade promotion exercises will be held in the Auditorium 
at 1:10 p.m. Wednesday, May 2?. Mr. Selke Will be the speaker. The 
exercises will close so as to give ample time for students to go to 
their sixth hour classes. 

Students who are knitting for the Red Cross and are returning 
unfinished garments should pin name and address to the garment, bring 
the directions with the unfinished garment, and if at all possible 
talk the matter over with Miss Ferro. Students who have returned 
unfinished garments and did not' see Miss Ferro should plan to go to 
Room D, bringing the directions, and talk with Miss Ferro. 

All students (except two-year and .four-year graduates) not expecting 
to enroll at the college next fall must obtain a clearance certificate 
from the deans• offices before credits will be released for transfer 
to other institutions. If your plans change during the summer arrange 
to have the clearance certificate filed with the registrar. 

1942 fall term officer lists must be filed in the Student Organization 
Office as soon as the election has taken place. This is an obligation 
of the spring term secretaries. The secretaries• books must be filed 
in the Student Organization Office by May 25. 

The social and cultural charts distributed to the women studen.ts at the 
beginning of this college year must be returned to Mrs. Garvey's office 
by Thursday noon of this week. This notice refers to those living in 
their own homes or with relatives and friends, to those working for 
board and room. 

Students should inquire in the Textbook Library for lost books. 
Articles which have been lost may be claimed in the Business Office. 

A fee of one dollar will be charged students who fail to take an 
examination as scheduled. 

Courses not completed at their conclusion for reasons approved by the 
administration will be recorded as "Incomplete". Such "Incompletes" 
must be removed the next quarter of attendance. If not completed 
within the year tho "Incomplete" is recorded as a failure. Students 
w~o received an incomplete in any subject must make arrangements for 
make-up work with the instructor before the close of the third week of 
the following quarter. 

Grades for the spring quarter will be held in the Business Office for 
students who have any of the following charges: Library Fine, 
Textbooks not returned, Fees in the Business Office. 
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